
DATES FOR YOUR PLANNER
October 5 - Reconciliation Parent Meeting
October 6 - Fall Sports Pictures - see page 3
October 6-7 - 8th Grade Bake Sale
October 7 - 7th Grade Living Rosary / Dress Uniforms
October 8 - AR Free Dress 

Last Day to test for AR
Thursday, October 7



Free Dress for AR
Friday, October 8

The Pelican Express
Let Go...Let God

SEPTEMBER 30,  2021

Donate SWEETs for

Fair. Click HERE.

Donate WINE for Fair.

Click HERE.

ALL THINGS FAIR

Donate Bourbon Funds

for Fair. Click HERE.

Buy weekend ride

bracelet. Click HERE.

Volunteer to work the

Fair. Click HERE.
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{Note}  {Note}  {Note} 
We will have a wine pull and a Bourbon

Raffle at the Fair this year. 
The typical auction 

with class projects  will be part of the GALA in
February. 



Stay tuned for more information.  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0f48ada92fa7fa7-sweet
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0c4aafae28a7f49-wine1
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0d49acae2ca7fdc43-mbsbourbon
https://mbsparishfair.com/event/pre-sale-weekend-tickets/
https://mbsparishfair.com/#volunteer




Praise & Worship Club Meeting



Wednesday, Oct. 6 at 
7:20AM in St. Ursula 



Yearly dues are $10 a student. Please

send cash or a check made out to MBS.
Members are encouraged to wear Praise

and Worship t-shirts to school on
meeting dates. To order, click here. 

T-shirt orders are due Oct. 20



Donuts, milk and orange juice will be
served at meetings....please let us know

of any food allergies.



October
Lunch Menu 

has been
updated on

the
website. 



Click here to

view. 

Cafe needs volunteers
to help with lunch. 



Click here to view. 

https://www.customink.com/g/csh0-00cg-ny1s
https://fluxconsole.com/files/item/683/122626/IMG_3577.jpg
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409044ca9af23a2f94-october2


Reconciliation Parent Meeting
Tuesday, October 5

6:30pm
MBS Church 
Parents ONLY

FALL
SPORTS

PICS

Football,

Girls Basketball,

Swimming, & 

Cross Country

will be taking

pictures after

school on

Wednesday,

October 6 

in the school gym.




Students must bring

their uniforms to

school. No one will

be allowed to call

home to get a

uniform.

There will be 
NO Buses
on Friday, 

October 8 &
Monday, 

October 11. 
Carpool Only.

The Auction from the Parish Fair 

will be part of the GALA. 

There will not be a $10K Raffle this year. 

The Gala will kick-off our "Forward in Faith"

Capital Campaign for our two new buildings.  

All are invited.



On Wednesday and Thursday, October 6 th

and 7th , our 8th Grade students will be

having their annual Bake Sale during recess.

Each grade level sponsors a grade level

project that supports an organization that

serves those in need within our community.

The 8 th Grade sponsors the St. Anthony

Home, which is affiliated with Our Lady of

the Lake Hospital System. All money raised

will go to supporting the St. Anthony Home. 

Please help support this project! All goodies

will be .25 cents for each individually

wrapped serving. Donations of cash or checks

(made payable to St. Anthony Home) will also

be accepted.

bake sale

To  purchase MS Dance tickets, 

click here. 

Kindness Club 

2021-22 Meeting Dates

September 29

October 20

November 10

December 8

January 19

February 16

March 16

April 13

May 11

All meetings will be held

in St. Ursula Hall

at 7:20am.

To  volunteer to help with MS Dance,  

click here. 

https://www.mbsbr.org/parents/home-school
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0f4fafaf2ba5f94-middle


The liturgical feast of Our Lady of the Rosary is

celebrated annually on October 7th . Due to that, the

month of October each year is dedicated to the Most

Holy Rosary. We encourage MBS families to pray the

Rosary together, not just during the month of October,

but at all times during the year. As a school community,

we too will pray the Rosary. We invite our families to

join us for our annual Living Rosary on Thursday,

October 7th at 8:15 am in MBS church. MBS is grateful to

Ms. Lizzie Beauchamp and our 7th Graders for leading

this beautiful prayer service for our school community.

The Church also dedicates the month of October to

Respect for Life. As Catholics, we believe in the

sacredness of ALL LIFE… from conception to natural

death. Let us pray that everyone will come to support

the dignity and the sanctity of all human life.

Honoring Our Lady of the Rosary & Respect for Life

Celebrating the Feast of St. Francis of Assisi
MBS will celebrate The Feast of St. Francis of Assisi on

Thursday, October 14th. We will take this opportunity to

acknowledge the importance of pets in the lives of our

families. In order to show our love for our pets, we will

have a ‘pet blessing’ during our celebration. While it would

be exciting to bring our pets to school, live pets will not be

allowed to school during this celebration. Instead, we

invite you to send a framed photo of your family pet for

Father to bless during Mass. Framed photos (no larger

than 8 X 10) should be sent to school by Monday, October

11th, for us to prepare a display for our School Liturgy on

Thursday, October 14th. Please submit your photo in an

easel type photo frame, so it may STAND in our photo

display. We do not want multiple photos of the same pet.

Please send it to school through your YOUNGEST child’s

homeroom. All pictures must be clearly marked with the

student’s name, grade.



Circle of Grace - Safe Environment Training Program
The USCCB Charter for the Protection of Children and Young People requires that
all children enrolled in Catholic Schools and Parish Schools of Religion receive Safe
Environment training. The Diocese of Baton Rouge will provide such training for
grades K-12 utilizing the program, Circle of Grace. The Circle of Grace lessons for
Grades K-8th are scheduled for November 8-12, 2021 

The Circle of Grace lesson plan for your child's grade level may be reviewed at:
https://learncat.diobr.org/circle-of-grace  
Password: CareSafeChurch

Parents have the right to opt their children out of receiving Safe Environment
training. If you choose not to have your child participate in the training, it is
required that you sign and submit the Circle of Grace Opt-out Form for grades K-
8th to Roslyn Landry in the Office of Child Protection by Thursday, October 28,
2021.  The opt-out form can be sent by email (childprotection@mbsbr.org)  or fax
(fax number 225-751-6738).

By adding Most Blessed Sacrament as your

"Charity of Choice," a portion of your

shopping total goes to MBS.  

 OFFICE OF CHILD PROTECTION 



Do you shop on Amazon? 

Go to https://smile.amazon.com/
Save ^^^ that link as the URL to shop on
Items with AmazonSmile Logo qualify. 
Your prices don't change and 0.5% of your price goes to MBS 
$1608.00 has been donated to MBS through July 2021
Click here for more information.

MBS Church is updating its records of parishioners. Please

click here to update your information. 

If you have already completed a card in the church last

weekend, please disregard. 

https://learncat.diobr.org/circle-of-grace
https://fluxconsole.com/files/item/683/122417/Circle%20of%20Grace%202021-2022%20Opt-out%20Form%20School%20Gr.%20K-8.pdf
mailto:childprotection@mbsbr.org
https://smile.amazon.com/
https://smile.amazon.com/gp/chpf/about/ref=smi_se_rspo_laas_aas
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd-Q3XNQi7bCI1vUsu9BfEBNMqAEDgJcuk8s2O-6_gGgEN3Kg/viewform
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MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDY HALL!MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDY HALL!

students to work on homework
prepare for tests/quizzes
catch up on missed assignments
receive help from a teacher. 

Who can go? Students in Grades 6 -8 

What days is it offered?  Monday, Wednesday, & Friday

What time is it offered?  7:00am - 7:40am (You must arrive by 7:30)

Where is it?   Mr. Millet's Room (Room 1)

Study Hall is a time for:
a time to do nothing or even sleep
a time to socialize
a time to play 

Study Hall is NOT: 

Students may arrive between 7&7:30
If you arrive after 7:20, you MUST go through Carpool
Students should bring all supplies they need for the period with them
Students will not be allowed to go to their lockers. 
Electronic devices (iPhone, iPod, etc.) are NOT allowed
Students will work independently unless permission is granted for group work.

Student Hall Expectations:

If students are unable to follow these expectations, a warning will be given. Two
warnings will result in no longer allowed to come to study hall.

Does your child need a tutor? 

MBS offers tutoring on or
off campus after school

hours. Individual rates vary 
per tutor. 

Access  the updated list
here 

It is also posted to our
website>academics>tutors

https://fluxconsole.com/files/item/683/122065/Tutor%20List%202021.pdf
https://fluxconsole.com/files/item/683/122065/Tutor%20List%202021.pdf


Metanoia Manor was founded in 2018 by Fr. Jeffery Bayhi, and is a faith-based facility.

This program offers a place of refuge to female adolescent victims of human trafficking,

in which to heal physically and mentally. Metanoia provides girls aged 11-18 with mental,

physical, and spiritual health, instruction in academics, life skills, and job training.

In our efforts to help these girls, MBS will offer a “CONCERT FOR A CAUSE” on October

10, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. in the church. A $10.00 donation will be accepted at the door. 

Seating is on a first-come, first-serve basis.
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In addition to daily prayer at home, the Catholic members of our family
will attend Mass every weekend and on Holy Days of Obligation.

Twenty (20) hours of Time and Talent will be given to the school and/or
Church each year. Hours must be completed between January 1 and
December 31 to receive the in-parish tuition rate. These hours are
reviewed each year.

A minimum amount of $325.00 will be donated to the Church to support
the stewardship program as an Identified Offertory Giver (IOG). IOGs will
receive in-parish tuition. Donations will be verified by December 15 unless
otherwise authorized by the Pastor. Any offerings thereafter will count
towards the following school year.

Parent’s Commitment to Church and School One of the requirements for
enrollment and/or retention at Most Blessed Sacrament Catholic School is a
commitment to the following agreement.
 

Definition of an Hour
One (1) hour is defined as an actual hour of volunteer work or donation
purchases of $10.

New Students Clause
Time and Talent hours are prorated for new students. However, new families
must still meet the IOG requirement of $325.00 to receive in-parish tuition.

Log your Service Hours 
into FACTS. 



Go to Family > Family Home.

You will see "Service Hours" in
the middle of the screen. Click

"add" to add the hours.  You
must type in a description.

Select "type a custom value,"
and then type your description.




Parent Name (signed up on
the SUG)
Name of item
Title of Sign Up (ex: 5th
Grade Auction Basket)

Sending Items to School 



Please label your items that you
send to school from a SignUp

Genius:

This helps us match your hours
in FACTS.







